
 

 

March 28, 2023 
 
Dr. Leila Hudson  
Chair of the Faculty, Associate Professor  
University of Arizona  
Marshall Building, Room 440 
845 N. Park Ave. 
Tucson, AZ 85721 
 
Dear Dr. Hudson,  

The board fully supports President Robbins, whose guidance has led the university to achieve 
extraordinary success and has shepherded it through unprecedented challenges.  

The board respects the range of opinions expressed at the University of Arizona Faculty Senate 
yesterday and strongly encourages the faculty senate to focus on working constructively moving 
forward.  

Sincerely,  

 

Lyndel Manson,  
Chair, Arizona Board of Regents  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: University of Arizona Faculty Senate membership 
 


